
Donation for 150th Anniversary Commemoration of
the 1874 Custer Expedition and Start of the Black
Hills Gold Rush
Thanks very much for your support of this event. If you have any questions about this invoice, your donation or about
obtaining the benefits listed below, please contact committee co-chair Paul Horsted at 605-673-7898 or by email at
horsted@gwtc.net. (The 1881 Courthouse Museum is not open until early May, 2024.)

Customer Invoice Details Payment

Kevin Kuchenbecker
Deadwood Historic Preservation
kevin@cityofdeadwood.com
605-578-2082
108 Sherman St.
Deadwood, SD 57732

PDF created March 7, 2024
$2,500.00

Due April 17, 2024
$2,500.00

Items Quantity Price Amount

Donation Level: Benefactor 1 $2,500.00 $2,500.00

Benefits: Your name or logo on banners, in live presentations
and on printed materials at the event; featured individual thank
you posts on Facebook; two hardcover copies of limited-
edition book “Exploring with Custer”, signed by authors; set of
two 16x24 art prints of the historic camp site, ready to hang in
home or business; and a personal tour (led by author Paul
Horsted) of Expedition historic sites around Custer, SD for you
and up to 5 guests.

2500.00

Subtotal $2,500.00

Total Due $2,500.00
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Custer County Historical Society
411 Mt. Rushmore Rd
P.O. Box 826, CUSTER, SD 57730 United States
1881museum@gmail.com | 605-673-2443

Invoice #2024-401

Issue date
Mar 7, 2024

View online

To view your invoice go to https://gosq.me/u/B8WkTAEi  x

Or open the camera on your mobile device and place the QR code in the camera's
view.


